May 9, 2022

To: All Students

From: Isao Satoh, Deputy Director of the COVID-19 Task Force
Masayuki Shibata, Deputy Director of the COVID-19 Task Force

Lifting of COVID-19-Related Area Restrictions on Ookayama Campus

We have lifted restrictions of use that became effective on April 30, 2020 in certain areas
on Ookayama Campus (the wooden deck in front of the Main Building, the grassy slope, the
triangular-shaped area by the Midorigaoka Gate, and the open space along the Centennial
Hall and the library).

While students are now allowed to bring food to the wooden deck and the grassy slope
areas, you should eat in silence, wear masks when having conversation, and not leave any
garbage. In addition, drinking alcohol is prohibited on campus, even in areas now free of
restrictions.

Thank you for your continued understanding and cooperation.
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Lifting of entry restrictions on Ookayama Campus
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Signboards requesting unauthorized
persons to refrain from entering
will remain at the Main Gate, TTF
Plaza Gate, Midorigaoka Gate, and
other gates.
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